
I believe dog training needs to be expanded and permitted in agricultural buildings. Training facilities are in need and there is 
growing appreciation and demand for dog sports for people to enjoy with their pets. Dog agility has been a wonderful sport for my 
teenager to help her build confidence and participate with friends. It is a sport that encourages people to train their family pets in 
positive ways. I personally know responsible dog owners who are limited in their ability to host clinics and training opportunities due 
to an outdated law that hinders people from participating in a sport that is rapidly growing.


